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From:
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 10:48 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Coast Guard - EPIRB Beacon

APSMI@seacormarine.com

From:   
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 16:16 
To: Seacor Power <master.power@ckorvessels.com> 
Cc:  

Subject: Coast Guard - EPIRB Beacon 

I received a call at 16:07 from the US Coast Guard regarding an EPIRB beacon alert coming from the Seacor Power. 
Please contact the coast guard at your earliest convenience (504-589-6225) to verify the beacon ID number and inform 
them of the vessel’s status. 

Thank you, 

No part of a report of a marine casualty investigation shall be admissible as evidence in any civil or administrative proceeding  other than an administrative proceeding initiated by the United States. 46 U.S.C. §6308.

SEACOR POWER MBI Exhibit 210   Page 1 of 1




